Invitation to Bid for the Procurement of Temporary Support Personnel through Manpower Service Provider for CY 2016
The Philippine Ports Authority, through the Corporate Budget of the Authority for CY 2015 intends to apply the sum of Ten Million Three Hundred Thirty Five Thousand Five Hundred Forty Six Pesos & 72/100 Only (Php 10,335,546.72) being the Approved Budget for the Contract (ABC) to payments under the contract Procurement of Temporary Support Personnel Through Manpower Service Provider for CY 2016 (ORM-TATSP-01-15). Bids received in excess of the ABC shall be automatically rejected at bid opening.

The Philippine Ports Authority Port Management Office – Western Leyte/Biliran (PPA PMO-WLB) now invites bids for the Procurement of Temporary Support Personnel Through Manpower Service Provider for CY 2016. Bidders should have completed, within ten (10) years from the date of submission and receipt of bids, a contract similar to the Project. The description of an eligible bidder is contained in the Bidding Documents, particularly, in Section II. Instructions to Bidders.

Bidding will be conducted through open competitive bidding procedures using a non-discretionary “pass/fail” criterion as specified in the Implementing Rules and Regulations (IRR) of Republic Act (RA) 9184, otherwise known as the “Government Procurement Reform Act” which took effect on September 02, 2009.

Bidding is restricted to Filipino citizens/sole proprietorships, partnerships, or organizations with at least sixty percent (60%) interest or outstanding capital stock belonging to citizens of the Philippines.
Interested bidders may obtain further information from PPA PMO- WLB and inspect the Bidding Documents at the address given below during Mondays to Fridays 08:00AM to 05:00PM.

A complete set of Bidding Documents may be purchased by interested Bidders starting December 29, 2015 from the address below and upon payment of a nonrefundable fee for the Bidding Documents in the amount of Twenty Eight Thousand Pesos (Php 28,000.00) inclusive of 12% VAT.
The Philippine Ports Authority, Port Management Office – Western Leyte/Biliran will hold a Pre-Bid Conference on January 05, 2016 at 10:00am at PPA PMO-WLB Conference Room, Lot 2, Block 13, Doña Feliza Mejia Subd., D. Veloso St., Ormoc City, which shall be open only to all interested parties.
Bids must be delivered to the address below not later than 09:30AM of January 18, 2016.  All Bids must be accompanied by a bid security in any of the acceptable forms and in the amount stated in ITB Clause 18.

